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 Further formal submission pending.

¢ Transitioned to ‘green’ as well on track for meeting deadline.

* ST TO REVIEW MINUTES RE CONSIDERATION OF PERTH POLICY SUBMITTED TO THE VCGLR RE
THIRD PARTY SEO. NOTE ANY ACTION POINTS NOTED.

» ORGANISE MEETING WITH VRGF TO CONSIDER INITIAL POLICY POSITION PROVIDED.

Recommendation 12

» Almost done with FRT rolled out to all entrances. Issues is only about ongoing reporting requirements re
effectiveness.

» Neo Face very effective in comparison to earlier models tested.

« JP and MF noted that update to be provided with high level statistics regarding the effectiveness of the system.

» Jp mitially noted the effective reporting would come after 1 July 2019. JC noted that Crown should consider
reporting in line with 1 July 2019 to ensure Commission accepted the effectiveness arguement and close the rec at
this point in time. Risk that Commission don’t close rec without effectiveness reporting. JP noted and would
consider.

¢ MF raised concerns about number of quarterly reports. JC acknowledged that ceasing these reports would be
considered after several quarters of reporting and would be presented to Commission for consideration.

Recommendation 13
» Dependant on completion of recommendation 14
Recommendation 14

 JP noted ‘should’ rather then ‘must’

« JP noted that Crown will look to develop strategy and submit to address the recommendation, and not for
consultation.

» JP noted that implementation will come post addressing the submission

» JP noted that “big piece’ but progressing, even though challenges are evident in meeting deadline.

Recommendation 17

 JP noted that ongoing meeting with AUSTRAC over 2 years. Strong AML/CTF outcomes.

« JP noted that looking to introduce joint program across Perth and Victoria, working closely with AUSTRAC.
‘Significant price of work’ but not overly linked to recommendations (almost above and beyond it)

» JP noted that strengthening references in internal control would be somewhat limited to the ‘reference to AML
internal program/processes’ and framework documents’. Not sure if this is appropriate.

¢ JC questioned if “suitability of control statements’ has been discussed with AUSTRAC. JP noted that it has not
been.

 JP noted that the fundamental issue re AML/CTF is internal AML program and not ICS.

» JC noted that ICS should support AML program

» JC noted concern that response does not specifically address the recommendation.

» JP concerned to relevance and ‘issue’ addressed in recommendations, yet reluctantly accepted.

» RH questioned the ‘issue’ noted in the report re junket ICS. JP noted that this was an observation and would not
‘drive’ the review outcomes.

» JC noted clear expectations re consultation with AUSTRAC.

Recommendation 19

» Policy existed and minor tweaks made.
» Expect submission soon.
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